
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

HARTFORD MUNICIPAL BUILDING 550 MAIN STREET 

MONDAY APRIL 16, 2018 

7:00p.m. 

 

Councilpersons; Bermúdez, Clarke II, Concepción, Deutsch and Gale will represent the Council at a Public 

Hearing to be held in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building at 7:00 P.M., Monday April 16, 2018.  

 

 

 

THE PUBLIC HEARING SCHEDULED FOR APRIL 16, 2018  

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO LACK OF REFERRALS 

 

 

 

 

Attest: John V. Bazzano  

City Clerk  

 
 


